

Group B

Name: _____

Class: _____

Rewrite the complete sentence using the adverb in brackets in its correct position.

Example: I play tennis on Sundays. (often)

Answer: I often play tennis on Sundays.

1) He listens to the radio. (often)

2) They read a book. (sometimes)

3) Pete gets angry. (never)

4) Tom is very friendly. (usually)

5) I take sugar in my coffee. (sometimes)

6) Ramon and Frank are hungry. (often)

7) My grandmother goes for a walk in the evening. (always)

8) Walter helps his father in the kitchen. (usually)

9) They watch TV in the afternoon. (never)

10) Christine smokes. (never)

2. Put the verbs in Present Simple Tense:

Example: Ann **speaks** German very well. (speak)

1. My mother _____ (prepare, usually) breakfast at 10 a.m.

2. Every morning, Mark _____ (drive) his children to school.

3. I _____ (not, speak) Italian when I'm at school.

4. _____ (like, you) drinking coffee?

5. I hate living here because it _____ (rain, always).

6. Those shoes _____ (cost) too much.

7. I _____ (visit, never) my grandma on Fridays.

8. The earth _____ (go) around the sun.

9. I _____ (be) broke!

10. The swimming pool _____ (open) at 9 o'clock.

Total ____/10

3. Complete the Wh-questions:

1. _____ do you live? - I live in London.

2. _____ 's that girl? - She's my sister.

3. _____ do you go to school? - By bus.

4. _____ do banks open? - At eight O'clock.

5. _____ are you wearing that coat? - Because it's hot!

Total ____/5

4. What time is it?

1. 05:20 _____

2. 11:25 _____

3. 08:05 _____

4. 07:45 _____

5. 10:50 _____

Total ____/5

5. Read the letter and answer the questions:

Hi !

My name is Dion and I am 11 years old. I live in an Aboriginal community called Bidyadanga. It's 180 kilometers from the town of Broome, in Western Australia.

I live with my mother, my grandmother, my sister Rosita and my four cousins. My father works in another part of Australia, so we don't often see him. Our house is near the coast. We often catch fish and cook it on the beach. When we go fishing, we sometimes see sharks. Everyone is scared of them!

We've got a TV in our house but I don't often watch it. I prefer playing outside with my friends. Sometimes we have terrible cyclones here, and then everyone stays inside.

We start school at eight o'clock in the morning. I usually have my lunch at school. My favorite school meal is hot dogs. At home my favorite meals are chicken soup and egg on toast.

Write to me soon.

Your friend,

Dion

1. Where does Dion live? _____
2. Does he live in a big town? _____
3. Does his father work in Bidyadanga? _____
4. Do Dion and his family always have their meals in the house? _____
5. What time does he start school? _____
6. What's his favorite school meal? _____

Good luck ☺